
 

TOWNSHIP OF MONTEREY 
-PUBLIC NOTICE- 

Annual Meeting and Budget Public Hearing 
 

Monterey Township Board will hold a Public Hearing on the proposed 2020/2021 Township budget on  
Saturday, March 13th, 2021 at 10:00AM 

Monterey Community Building, 2999 30th St, Allegan, MI, 49010. 
 
“THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSE TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE 
PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE A SUBJET OF THIS HEARING.” Copies of annual budget are 
available for public  inspection at 2605 30th St, Allegan, MI, 49010.  
 
Due to the uncertainty surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting MIGHT be conducted 
virtually. Please check the township website at montereytownship.org or the bulletin board outside of the 
Monterey Community Building prior to the meeting for more information.  
 
Monterey Township Board will provide necessary and reasonable auxiliary aids and services to 
individuals at the meeting upon a 6-day notice to the clerk, Megan Frank. 
 
This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act) MCLA 
41.72a (2) (3), the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), and Public Act 228 of 2020.  
 
Megan Frank 
Monterey Township Clerk 
Phone: (269) 793-2014, Opt.2 
 
IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE ANNUAL MEETING, THERE WILL BE A TOWNSHIP 
BOARD MEETING TO CLOSE OUT THE 2020/2021 FISCAL YEAR AND ADOPT THE 
2021/2022 BUDGET.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


